
 

Minutes  

Valhalla 6  
Board of Directors Meeting  

January 30th 2024 @ 5 PM 

In attendance were Derick Behrends, Linda Campbell, Amy Caine and Chris Robson, General Manager 

The board reviewed the proposed 2024 budget. Several line items were discussed and questions 

were answered. 

After discussion was completed, Derek made a motion to accept the budget with no increase to 

HOA dues and no assessment, which was seconded by Linda. The motion passed. 

The board then set a date for the annual meeting, which will be at 6 pm on March 5th, 2024. 

With nothing further to discuss, the meeting was adjourned. 

Respectfully, 

 

Chris Robson, General Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

 


